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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   October 26, 2010 

 
TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND:    

 

STAFF 

 
Dawn Polcyn from Cross Middle School requests permission to attend the National Association of 
School Psychologists Annual Convention in San Francisco, California, February 22-23, 2011.  There 
is no cost to the district.  Two school days will be missed and a substitute is not required. 

 
Dr. Roseanne Lopez from the District Offices requests permission to attend the round table/panel 
discussion for the National Institute in Excellence in Teaching in Washington, D.C., November 15-
17, 2010.  There is no cost to the district. 

 

STUDENTS 

 
Laonna Davis, Christian Hill, Judi LeWinter, Melissa Adelbert, Dena Engstrom, MaryBeth Gray, Fred 
Gray, Linda Kopach, and Keeley Mali from Wilson K-8 School request permission to take 85 
students to the National Choral and Band Festival in Anaheim, California, March 10-12, 2011.  
Approximate cost of the travel is $30,050 and will be paid for by tax credits and auxiliary funds.  One 
and one half school days will be missed and substitutes are required. 

 
Russ Granillo, Shelly Matson, Pat McCaffrey, Cheryl Crawford, Bill Crawford, Mark Flannery, Cindy 
Flannery, Heather Pederson, Jessica Herring, Cory Layton, Christine Mulvey, Cathy Bishop, Bertha 
Rischar, Debbie Gaziano, Marie Alison, Heidi Elledge, Melissa Aragon, Megan Pederson, and Liz 
Sandin from Cross Middle School request permission to take 125 students from band and choir to a 
performance and workshop in Anaheim, California, March 18-21, 2011.  Approximate cost of the 
travel is $54,805 and will be paid for by tax credits, auxiliary funds, and student activity funds.  One 
school day will be missed and a substitute is required. 

 
Amber Oswald, Sheryl Eto, Kristina Lopez, Shannen Cox, Jamie Holehan, Frank Latorre, Helen 
Leighty, Julie Cardenas, Christina Rosano, Carrie Haas, Tina Brookshier, Christine Sawyer, Nancy 
DeMille, and Mike DeMille from Cross Middle School request permission to take 60 students from 
orchestra and musical theater to the Forum Music Festival in Anaheim, California, May 5-8, 2011.  
Approximate cost of the travel is $30,567 and will be paid for by tax credits and auxiliary funds.  Two 
school days will be missed and substitutes are required. 

 
Travel was previously approved at the September 21, 2010 Board meeting for Gary Forrest, Rob 
Clouse, and Eddy Hellebuyck from Ironwood Ridge High School to take 24 students from Ironwood 
Ridge High School and 1 from Canyon del Oro High School to Pomona, California, October 22-24, 
2010 to participate in the Mt. Sac Cross Country Invitational.  Approximate cost of the travel is 
$7,380 (IRHS) and $220 (CDO) and will be paid for by tax credits and student activity funds.  One 
school day will be missed and a substitute is required. 
The chaperones have changed and will now include Shawn Hellebuyck. 
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 BUDGET 

CODE KEY 

 

525-00-100-1001-168-6892 Auxiliary Classroom instr., Wilson, student travel 

526-00-100-1001-168-6892 Tax Credit Classroom instr., Wilson, student travel 

525-00-100-1001-167-6892 Auxiliary Classroom instr., Cross, student travel 

526-00-100-1001-167-6892 Tax Credit Classroom instr., Cross, student travel 

525-00-100-1001-167-6519 Auxiliary Classroom instr., Cross, student transport. 

526-00-100-1001-167-6519 Tax Credit Classroom instr., Cross, student transport. 

850-00-100-1001-167-6892 Student Activities Classroom instr., Cross, student travel 

________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                             

                                                                                
_______________________________________________________________________ 
Patrick Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                    Date:   October 18, 2010 

______________________________________ 
                                                                                  Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 


